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Amendment to Letters of Authorization for Short Logs, Long Logs and 
Wide Bunk Beetle Killed Wood:     
 
This letter is to advise and notify the trucking industry of an amendment affecting operation 
under our Letters of Authorization for beetle-killed wood. 
 
Where a valid Letter of Authorization indicates that any species of wood may be hauled from 
beetle-killed wood stands, it can now be deemed to mean that any species of wood from 
beetle-killed wood stands may be hauled from lumber mill to lumber mill; forest landing to 
lumber mill; lumber mill to/from log sort yard; and log sort yard to log sort yard.  
 
Note:  All other conditions still apply, in particular, routes listed on the appropriate T-Form for 
wide bunks.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notification, please contact Jeff Monty, 
Manager, Commercial Transport, CVSE, telephone: (250) 953-4017 or email: 
Jeff.Monty@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Brian G. Murray, Director 
Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement Branch 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 

Commercial Vehicle Safety  
& Enforcement 
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